
FEEDBACK REQUESTED FROM COUNCIL 

 

Annually the Committee Chairs (or Co-Chairs in their absence) are required to meet with Council at a 

Committee of the whole meeting.  This is an opportunity for Committees, through their Chair, to provide 

feedback including:  

 

•             The role of the Committee 

•             Assisting Council to achieve its Strategic Priorities and Objectives 

•             Suggesting future enhancements and adding further value 

•             Effective communication between Council and its Committees and how to maintain ongoing 

communication. 

 


